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Please visit 

www.d4fdot.com 

for more information on  

this and other FDOT 

construction projects in 

the Treasure Coast. 

J 
ohnston Road just north of Indrio Road is closed around-the-clock to 

facilitate roadway reconstruction. The work necessitating this full closure is 

anticipated to be completed by no later than December 22, 2017, weather 

permitting. During this time, motorists should detour via Oslo Road or Indrio Road 

to Emerson Avenue (see detour graphic).  

 

This work it part of the $23.95 million Indrio Road widening project from west of 

the I-95 interchange to east of Emerson Avenue (State Road 607). Work on this 

project includes: reconstructing the existing two-lane Indrio Road to a four-lane, 

divided highway with a raised median; constructing a 6-foot sidewalk along the 

south side and a 12-foot-wide multi-purpose trail along the north side of Indrio 

Road; realigning Spanish Lakes Boulevard to connect with Koblegard Road; 

reconstructing Koblegard Road from Indrio Road north approximately .5 mile; and 

installing new highway lighting, signage and signalization. This project is 

anticipated to be completed in spring 2019. 
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